
Statement of Napoleon Hodgers in support of SB 700
As a brain injury survivor, I would like to express my support of SB 700.  In addition to my own history of brain injury and head 
trauma, I have worked with many individuals through my non-profit organization who have experienced and survived one or more 
brain injuries.  This is an important piece of legislation that I wholeheartedly support and consider important enough to put my 
support of SB 700 in writing and on the record.  Thank you.
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